
 

 
Reference: GWA-SZ-COR-0231 

 

WEEKEND CLOSURE 

Tonkin Highway / Hale Road intersection, Forrestfield 

Friday 19 February to Monday 22 February 2016, 7pm – 7.30am nightly 

 
To facilitate asphalting works at the Tonkin 

Highway / Hale Road intersection, a temporary 

weekend closure will be required. 

As such, the Tonkin Highway / Hale Road 

intersection will be closed to all traffic at the 

following times: 

 7pm, Friday 19 February to 7.30am, 

Saturday 20 February 

 7pm, Saturday 20 February to 7.30am, 

Sunday 21 February 

 7pm, Sunday 21 February to 5am, 

Monday 22 February 

This means Tonkin Highway will be closed 

between Roe Highway and Welshpool Road 

East. Hale Road will be closed between Hardey 

East Road and Reynolds Road / Morrison Road.  

Please view the enclosed map for the closure 

location and suggested alternate routes. 

Signage will be in place to guide motorists through 

the changed traffic conditions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Updated: 11 February 2016 

 

Above: An aerial image of the Tonkin Highway 
/ Hale Road intersection looking east.  

 

The work is subject to weather and site conditions, 

which may result in changes to this schedule. In 

the event of changes, updated information will be 

available on the project website. 

Road users are urged to plan their journey and 

avoid the area if possible as delays may be 

expected.  
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